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RELEVE 
PET PROTECTION SYSTEM(TM)
on animal protection(TM)

FLEA & TICK

CONDITIONING SHAMPOO FOR DOGS

GUARANTEE:
d-trans Allethrin   0.098%

N-Octyl Bicycloheptene Dicarboximide 0.136%

REG. NO. 24810 P.C.P. ACT

DOMESTIC

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

473 mL

Made in USA for:
(C)VMx Pet Products Corp.

400 Plaza Drive, 
Secaucus, NJ 07094

St. Thomas, Ontario
N5P 3W7, Canada

. Contains Protein Conditioners

. Cleans

. Freshens

. Beautifies

. Deodorizes

. Kills fleas and ticks, including the Deer Tick which may
carry the organism which causes Lyme Disease

A mild, concentrated shampoo formulated especially for dogs. 
Effective, yet gentle.  Conditions dog’s coat and leaves it soft
and manageable.  Contains a special deodorant fragrance to



overcome “doggie” odours.

DIRECTIONS: 

To kill fleas and ticks, including the Deer Tick, which may carry
the organism which causes Lyme Disease, wet dog’s coat thoroughly
with water and rub shampoo into coat starting at head.  Keep away
from animal’s eyes.  Work backward until coat is completely
covered with foamy lather.  Let lather stay on for 5 minutes,
then rinse and towel dry.  Repeat as required.  Wash hands after
use.  

For effective flea and tick control, treatment of the pet should
be combined with the sanitation of any area used by the pet. 
Vacuum floors, carpets, and furniture (discard vacuum bag after
use) and wash the pet’s bedding, living quarters and surrounding
areas.  If pest problems persist, an insecticidal premise
treatment may be required.

PRECAUTIONS: 

Avoid contact with eyes.  Consult a veterinarian before using on
pregnant or sick animals, or animals under drug or other
pesticide treatment.  It is not advisable to use this product or
similar pesticides on nursing animals or puppies under 8 weeks of
age.  Discontinue use if adverse effects are observed.  Do not
use near birds or fish.  

FIRST AID: 

If in eyes, flush with clean water.  If irritation persists, or
if ingested, obtain medical attention or call Poison Control
Centre.  

DISPOSAL: 

Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap container and put in
household garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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